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‘Whoops forms’ – Why we need to ask you about bumps and bruises.
Accidents and injuries often result from children’s inquisitive explorations of their own abilities and of the world around them and Denton Island Nursery recognises that most childhood accidents are part of growing up and learning. 
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If your child arrives at nursery with a bump, bruise or mark we will ask you to complete a ‘whoops form’ to act as a record of the injury*
The Nursery’s ‘Whoops’ accident forms are in place to ensure that children who have had an accident are monitored and supported by staff to ensure their health and wellbeing; this is always our top priority.

All childcare professionals have an ongoing duty to safeguard children and promote their wellbeing under the Children Act 1989 and 2004 and this is just one of the ways we do this.

If you would like more information on how we safeguard children’s welfare or how we store, share, or use data about your child or yourselves please ask a member of staff who can familiarises you with our Privacy Notice, or ask to speak to a member of the Nursery Management team.  Thank you.

* Please note that this information may be shared with other agencies if a child protection concern comes to light
